
From:
To: M5 Junction 10 Highways Improvements Scheme
Subject: Adequacy of Consultation Request 20 December 23 - M5 Junction 10 Improvements Scheme
Date: 31 January 2024 11:23:44

You don't often get email from malvernhills.gov.uk. 

Dear Jess,
My sincere apologies for the delay in responding. The consultation was received just prior to our
Christmas break and as a result prevented review of the significant documentation for some
time.
Having discussed this with other officers in the Development Management team, we are of the
opinion that the consultation carried out has complied with the requirements of the legislation
and have no further comments to make at this time.
Regards
Ian
Ian Irwin
Development Manager
Malvern Hills District Council
E-mail: @malvernhills.gov.uk
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